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United Nations Global Compact  
United Nations  
New York, NY 10017 
 
31st October,  2015 
 
Subject: Seeking grace for submission of COE 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
We express our regret that we are late in submitting the new period 
Communication on Engagement (COE). As our Founder and Honorary President 
won the Nobel Peace Prize, our organization has been overwhelmed with work 
and we had to expand our capacity at short notice. Just recently we are fully staffed 
and now we will be able to submit the Communication on Engagement within 
the extended grace period.  
 
We would like to assure you that Global March Against Child Labour fully 
supports the United Nations Global Compact ten principles and that we are 
commited as UN Global Compact member to submit the Communication on 
Engagement report. We are totally interested in preparing and sharing an 
informative COE that will contain information on activities and programs that 
our foundation has taken during reference period. Thus, we kindly ask you to 
extend the COE deadline for 90 days as we plan to publish the COE on the 
Global Compact web-site by January 29, 2016 at the latest.  
 
With the best regards,  
 

 
 
 
Elie Jouen 
Chair person  
Global March Against Child Labour 

 


